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July 18, 2007 

 

Dear Therapist Category, 

 

As we begin a new operational year for the TPAC, we are initiating a listserv via the NIH 

listserv.   

We are requesting that each member of the category sign up with the listserv.   
https://list.nih.gov/archives/usphs_therapist.html   

The use of a central listserv has many advantages: 

1) Archive of all messages sent out- which can be accessed from any computer, at any 

time- cannot be inadvertently deleted.  This will also facilitate record keeping for the 

TPAC 

2) Timely dissemination of messages to the TPAC 
3) Officers can have multiple addresses registered with the list serve- home and office. 

 

We will continue to use the current system of dissemination of information via the field reps until 

we have 100% of the category signed up. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

CDR Kathleen O’Neill-Manrique  

 


